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ORCV 2020 Melbourne to Devonport Race (Rudder Cup)

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.1

The Notice of Race for the Melbourne to Devonport Race (Rudder Cup) has been amended to correct
errors in the due date for submission of entry documentation.

The amendments change Clause 8.1 and Appendix D.
The corrected dates are:-
Monday 7 December 2020 for submission of documentation.
Wednesday 16 December 2020 for completion of radio and sat phone checks.
Please see NoR V1.01 for further details.
In addition

Clause 8.1 provides that time penalties will be applied for yachts who do not submit required
documentation by the due date “unless a prior arrangement has been agreed with the Race
Director....”

We recognise that completion of all Cat 2 Equipment Audits by 7 December will be challenging for
reasons beyond the control of skippers and have therefore arranged to acceptance of completed Cat
2 equipment audits without penalty up until 0900 on Monday 14 December 2020.

Justin Brenan - ORCV Sailing Captain
1 December 2020



